	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	03/23/2020
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Bob Lively, Jon Landis, Eric Chomko attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1.  Memory Walk.  Bob reported that the Memory Walk was successfully installed at the fields on March 14.  A small number of bricks were found to be damaged, and replacement is in progress.  After purchasing an extractor to allow removal of individual bricks as needed, the estimated profit from Stage I is approximately $5000.  Matt commented that the initial Facebook post of pictures showing the completed walk received considerable interest, so there should be a good base of support for Phase II development.  The dedication ceremony had been targeted for early April, but is now on hold due to GSFC restrictions on club activities.
2.  2020 Season Status.  GSFC has suspended all club activities involving government facilities due to the ongoing coronavirus situation.  The center is currently in Stage 3 (mandatory telework) response mode, with no estimate for when that will end.  Jon will send out a message to team captains later today noting that season activities are on hold until further guidance is available.  Future plans will depend on the timing of changes to this situation, but could include a fairly rapid start to the season.  Bob offered to drop off a rain barrel that he is donating to GSPSA at the fields if access is available.


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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